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IOWA DROUGHT CONDITIONS AS OF SEPTEMBER 5, 2017 

 
Drought Conditions.  Below is a map detailing drought conditions for Iowa as of September 5, 2017. 
Conditions have improved in some areas of Iowa; however, two areas in southern Iowa are still 
categorized with extreme drought.  The information is from the United States Drought Monitor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Drought Information.  Iowa State University Extension and Outreach has updated drought information 
on the Extension and Outreach website.  
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http://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/Home/StateDroughtMonitor.aspx?IA
https://www.extension.iastate.edu/topic/dealing-drought-2017
mailto:deb.kozel@legis.iowa.gov

